
 

 

MEMO: To All Bryston Customers 
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DATE:  November 2011 

SP-3 Dealer Response 

 
 
James, 

Just a quick note before I get to work.   

I have had the SP-3 hooked up for 1 day and I must say that anyone that cannot hear the 
difference between the OPPO and the SP-3 should get your ears checked.  I was 
expecting it to sound like the SP-2 and maybe a little better.  I really purchased for the 
HDMI in's & out's.  What I heard after turning it on & going through the menu was not the 
SP-2, and not just a little better, but allot better!   

All I can say is, believe the good reviews you are hearing as they are in my opinion,  
correct!   

Thanks Bryston! 
Ralph 


